

January 19, 2018

Dear Business Partner,

For many of us, our high school prom was a night full of friends and fun that we will remember forever. With your help, we can continue to make Prom Night one of the most memorable nights of our students' lives. We at Newport High School are planning an all-night extravaganza following the prom, which will be held at Newport High School on **Friday, April 27, 2018 from** 11:00 p.m. to 3:30 a.m. For only \$10.00 per person, the students will receive a t-shirt; they can enjoy food, games, contests with prizes and music by a popular DJ. The After Prom event is open to all Newport High School juniors, seniors and their guest.

To ensure the safest and most exciting After Prom possible, we need your help. We are asking for your assistance with funding and supporting this event. Any form of gift certificates, cash donation, gift cards and/or prizes would be greatly appreciated. We truly appreciated your help in the past and hope we can count on your support this year. We could not give our students one of the best nights of their lives without your help!

Please send donations to:

Newport High School After-Prom Committee 900 East 6th Street Newport, KY 41071

If you need us to pick up the donation, please call Gena Combs at 859-750-9276 or Donna L. Watts at 859-431-7111 (work) or call 859-462-1421 (cell).

Thank you for your care, your community spirit and your help!

Gratefully, Newport High School After-Prom Committee